EXHIBIT “A”

Statement of Applicant

Falcon Junction, Inc. / Navjeet Chahal, President

Premises Address: 29477 Auberry Road, Prather, CA 93651

APN: 118-422-74

1. The issuance of a license would not tend to create a law enforcement problem, nor would it

3.

increase the level of crime activity.

Applicant currently holds a Type 20 license at the above-referenced address/site. There have
been no incidents of any law enforcement issues to date. Transferring the existing Type 20
license to a Type 21 license would not require any additional services that would affect the
surrounding area. Providing this new license will simply bring more convenience for our
customers and making it a one stop for them and for those who are driving through the area.

The issuance of a license would provide a needed service to the community and that without
this use there would be an inconvenience to the community; and

Falcon Junction is a gas station / convenience store located at a well-traveled community
intersection. Falcon Junction not only provides a needed fueling stop for local residents, but also
provides other necessary specialty goods and products for sale within the community.
Upgrading our Type 20 license (beer/wine) to a Type 21 liquor license will offer a convenient
one-stop shopping experience for our customers with respect to beverage purchases.

The issuance of a license will have a positive impact on the local economy.

The ability to consolidate all beverage shopping into one convenient stop will serve the
community in terms of vehicle trips, less impact on air quality (reduction in automobile/truck
trips), as well as serve to increase retail sales in our area and the relative increase in sales tax,
etc. revenue.

Navjeet Chahal, President
FALCON JUNCTION, INC.



